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Taylor, Erin

From: MMcCuly@KRAFT.COM

Sent: Monday, January 22, 2007 5:22 PM

To: amsdairycomments

Cc: Rower, Jack, Coale, Dana

Subject: Federal Order Make Allowance Comments

Attachments: ATTACHMENT.TXT

These comments are submitted on behalf of Kraft Foods with respect to the Tentative Final Decision regarding
changes to the manufacturing allowances contained in the Class lll and Class |V product price formulas
applicable to all Federal milk marketing orders, published at 71 Fed. Reg. 67467 - 67489 (Tentative Decision) In
the interest of time, our comments are best summarized by the comments submitted by IDFA, and we urge USDA
to make the changes recommended by |IDFA.

Mike McCully

Associate Director, Dairy Procurement
Kraft Foods

Kraft Court GV-584

Glenview, IL 60025

W 847-646-8629

M 312-420-2777

mmeccully@kraft.com
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